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Quote of the Week
"All you need is love. But a

little chocolate now and then
doesn't hurt"

-Charles Schulz

Message from the Principal 

Upcoming
Dates

February 27 - March 6
Book Fair



Thursday March 2

Book Fair Family Night
4:30 - 6:30



Saturday, March 4

Annual Auction 

Questions? Contact us!

Kara Oaks
Admissions & Student Services Specialist

koaks@sheartschool.com

Delaney Sullivan
Development & Enrollment Specialist

dsullivan@sheartschool.com

Myrna Yupanqui
Office Manager

myupanqui@sheartschool.com

Welcome to the season of Lent! Today we begin the 40-day season of
prayer, fasting, and almsgiving in preparation for the celebration of
the Lord's Resurrection at Easter. Tomorrow we will have a visit from
Bishop Knestout, as he will be in town for Confirmation. While here
he does plan to visit the school, so he will have an opportunity to see

all of the hard work our students are doing here at SHCS. We are
also quickly approaching the return of our annual auction. If you
haven't gotten your tickets, be sure to get them today. The auction
will be on Saturday, March 4th at 5 pm. We are also preparing for

the Book Fair, which begins next week. Check the newsletter for more
details about these and many other things happening here at SHCS.

Until next week, stay safe and be blessed!



Re-Enrollment

Now Open!






Annual Auction
 Contact: Delaney Sullivan
dsullivan@sheartschool.com



Library - Stack Shelves
Contact: Kyle King  
Click here to sign up!

kking@sheartschool.com



 Cafeteria
Contact: Pat Haley 

phaley@sheartschool.com

All volunteers MUST be trained in VIRTUS.

Volunteer Opportunities

VIRTUS SESSIONS
Virtus is a very important part of our Safe

Environment. It is a class required by all
volunteers to teach adults how to identify

unsafe adults and how to protect our
students from these unsafe adults.

Classes will be offered monthly at the
school. All volunteers must register and
participate in a session before signing

up for field trips, cafeteria help, etc.
You can register for a session by heading

to virtus.org and choosing Diocese of
Richmond when creating your account.

February 22
March 22

April 19
May 3

5:30pm
9:30am
5:30pm
9:30am

Book Fair - Feb. 27th - March
6th



Family Night - Thursday, March

2nd 4:30 - 6:30 pm



Kids will bring home a flyer
telling about some of the books

the week of Feb 20th.



Any questions, email me at
kking@sheartshool.com



Click here to sign up to

volunteer!

We know you've been wanting some
more Raider gear, so we're

partnering with FanCloth to get
you some awesome merch!! If you're

interested in checking out
everything, CLICK HERE or stop by

the front office for a catalog. 
FanCloth is responsible for taking
orders, manufacturing the gear,

and shipping it directly to YOU!! 
While this isn't a fundraiser,

FanCloth is giving a portion of all
proceeds to SHCS. This is about

getting you the shirts, sweatshirts,
and more that you've been asking

for.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0F48AFAE2AABFCCE9-library1
https://www.virtusonline.org/virtus/index.cfm
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0F48AFAE2AABFCCE9-book
https://fancloth.shop/SQ7SU


Denim & Diamonds Donations 

In addition to a steak dinner, live music, cash bar
(with two free drinks included in ticket price), AND
great auction items, we are now having Springfield
Distillery join us! They are setting up a bourbon and

whiskey tasting table. 



Join us for our Denim & Diamonds Event! Saturday,
March 4 from 6:00-9:00pm. 



Contact Delaney Sullivan for tickets. 

Denim & Diamonds

Donating an item for the auction? Please have it
turned in to Delaney Sullivan as early as possible.
We'd like to have all the auction items ready by

February 28, so that we can begin advertising the
items up for auction. 

UPDATE!
!

2 students from each homeroom in grades 1 - 5 competed on
Tuesday, 1/31. The runner up for that competition was 5th grader

Emme Harris, and the winner was 4th grader, Ava Conforti.  
On Thursday, 2/2 these two girls went on to compete with the

middle schoolers. The runner up was 8th grader Stephanie Velez,
and the winner was 5th grader, Emme Harris. These two girls will
go on to represent Sacred Heart School in the city-wide Spelling
Bee on 03/18/23 at 3:00 at Averett University's Blount Chapel.

Come cheer them on!

Spelling Bee



Parents,
You can make the difference! Help us raise money for
items needed to provide a structured, focused school
setting dedicated to individual growth and learning.
We are selling World's Finest Chocolate bars again this
year! One box contains 60 assorted bars that will be
sold for $1 each. Money must be turned in by
Thursday, March 2nd. 

Each chocolate bar comes with a FREE membership to
www.threewinners.com, a website featuring coupons to local
restaurants and merchants. 

See following page for awesome prizes!!

Detach and return to pick up your chocolate. 

Student's Name:________________________________________________ Grade:________________
Teacher:__________________________________________________________

All chocolate must be paid for before additional boxes can be checked out. 

I would like to check out one box of of 60 $1.00 chocolate bars. I understand that I am
responsible for selling the entire box and turning the money in to the school no later
than Thursday, March 2, 2023. 

Parent Name:_______________________________  Signature:________________________________
Parent Phone:________________________    Parent Email:__________________________________




